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Suffolk Lullaby Trust; minutes of the meeting held on Monday 18th January 2021
Via Zoom due to COVID-19 restrictions.
Those present were: Derek Dunstone, DI Claire Baldwin, Andrea Corser, Sally Nice and Sally Dunstone.
 Apologies were received from Christopher Boothby.
The minutes of the last meeting had been circulated and were approved by the committee and Chairman.
Matters Arising
Fundraising
On 16th January 2021 Andrea and Gareth hosted a quiz via Zoom. A very enjoyable evening was had by all and £510 has so far been raised via Just Giving.  Andrea suggested that the quiz questions, answers and PowerPoint presentation could be made available and enjoyed by another group for a donation to Suffolk Lullaby. 

ACTION Andrea to contact the Lullaby Trust to advertise the quiz availability.
                Derek to add details of the quiz to our section of the Lullaby Trust website and distribute to friends. 

Website  
Derek to report on the success of the quiz and add the above.

Befriending

Sally Nice has been busy on the national helpline, but otherwise locally quiet.

[bookmark: _Hlk31537503]SIDS Update/Protocol
Claire has no SIDS to report since our last meeting in September 2020.
Claire has continued her involvement with the creation of a National training programme.  Claire is involved with creating the module concerning well-being of officers, siblings, parents etc.  Claire hopes a course will be up and running in Suffolk later this year.  Claire also commented that she is very proud that Suffolk has the only local Lullaby Trust group in the country.
CONI Update
Andrea has 3 families on the CONI programme, with two using the Snuza breathing monitors.  


Health Education
Derek suggested we promote via our website page that Andrea is available to talk to any organisation who would like to learn more about infant care and the work of The Lullaby Trust.
ACTION Derek to update the website with the above.
Treasurers Update
The balance in the Barclays account is £3828.89 The accounts will be passed for auditing to Mark Rolfe.  It was agreed that Andrea will arrange with Barclays Bank to obtain a debit card connected to the account.
AOB  
Claire thanked Andrea’s daughter who donated her quiz team winning pizza to the Police.
Date of next meeting Monday 14th June 2021 at 7.30pm provisionally via Zoom.
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